
International Islamic University Islamabad 
Department of English (Female Campus), FLL 

 
 

Dated: August 5, 2015 

 

Subject: Cancellation of Interviews for Candidates of BS and MA English (Female Campus) 

 

It is to notify that on the directive of the Dean (FLL) interviews will not be held for the 
candidates of BS and MA English Programmes. Selection will be made on the basis of the 
written test conducted by the Department of English (Female Campus) on August 5, 2015 and 
Previous Qualification Marks (PQM). The list of selected candidates will be uploaded on the 
university website.  

 

 
 
Dr. Fauzia Janjua 
Chairperson 
Department of English (F.C.) 
Faculty of Languages and Literature 


